
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2015/0177/P    2015/0379/L                                

 Address:           Mount Vernon Lodge,  Mount Vernon, NW3 

Description:      Alterations 

Case Officer:   Tendai Mutasa                                          Date  6 March 2014 

 

 

This is a Listed Building site, and you and we are entitled to see a reasonably legible 

and informative set of drawings and other information, in order to assess an 

application. 

 

This proposal provides none of this:  only a couple of disconnected drawings, out of 

context, poorly drawn, with no detail.  There is no D/A Statement, or a Heritage 

Statement.   We ask therefore why such an application has been validated; it is just 

not good enough. 

 

What the drawing does show is a very large aluminium window, with fixed glazing, 

which is out of scale and character with the building; we appreciate that the main 

building of Mount Vernon is the main subject of the listing, but this Lodge is part of 

its setting, and such a feature is unacceptable. 

 

Please refuse. 


